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Initial Letter to ND Legislative Council 
November 9, 2023 
 
 
 
Ms. Liz Fordahl 
Assistant Code Revisor 
North Dakota Legislative council 
State Capitol 
600 East Boulevard, 2nd Floor 
Bismarck, ND  58505-0360 
 
Dear Ms. Fordahl,  
 
The Notice of Intent to amend Administrative Rules and a copy of the proposed rules are enclosed as 
required by N.D.C.C. § 28-32-10(1). 
 
Sincerely,  

Brenda Zastoupil 
Brenda Zastoupil 
Director of Financial Aid 
North Dakota University System 
 
Enclosures 
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FULL NOTICE OF INTENT TO AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the Native American Scholarship Board will hold a public hearing to 

address proposed amendments to N.D. Admin. Code Title 42-02 at 11:00am CST on Monday, 

December 18, 2023, at ND State Capitol, Sheyenne River Room, 600 E Boulevard Avenue, 

Bismarck, ND. The purpose of the proposed amendments is to implement statues governing the 

Board, N.D.C.C. Ch. 15-63.  The proposed amendments address eligibility requirements for the 

ND Native American scholarship, procedure for application, the scholarship selection process, 

protocol for awarding and disbursing funds, refunds and repayments of scholarship dollars, and 

an appeals process.     

The proposed amendments are not expected to have an impact on the regulated 

community in excess of $50,000.  The proposed rulemaking implements HB1030, section 8 – 12, 

enacted during the most recent legislative session concerning the scholarship name change and 

other administrative updates.   

The proposed rules may be reviewed at the office of the North Dakota University 

System, State Capitol Building, Judicial Wing 1st Floor, Room 103, 600 E Boulevard Avenue, 

Dept. 21, Bismarck, ND  58505-0602.  A copy of the proposed rules and/or a regulatory analysis 

may be requested by writing to the above address or by calling 701-328-2906. Written or oral 

comments on the proposed rules sent to the above address or telephone number and received 

by November 23, 2023, will be fully considered. 

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance 

relating to a disability, please contact the ND University System at the above telephone number 

or address at least 5 days prior to the public hearing.   

Dated this 9th day of November 2023.   

Brenda Zastoupil, Director of Financial Aid 
North Dakota University System 


